
Indoor Air Quality 
 
Any concerns regarding indoor air quality at any Perry Township Schools should be directed to 
our Air Quality Control Coordinator, Mr. Kirby Schott at 317-789-6211, 
kschott@perryschools.org 6548 Orinoco Avenue, Indianapolis, IN 46227. 
 
HVAC Maintenance 
 

• Perry Township Schools will change filters in April and October of each school year.  

• At locations of construction, the filters will be inspected on a monthly basis and replaced 
if needed.  

• Coils will be cleaned in July. 

• Boilers will be inspected annually. 

• Chillers will be inspected annually. 

• Cooling towers will be inspected annually. 

• Written documentation of inspections and filter changes will be kept in the Assistant 
Director of Maintenance’s office for a three-year period.  
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